Washington University Ay 2 5 1994 License No -11
Medical School Docket No.

ATTN: Walter W. Davis, Jr, License No. 24-00063- lo

Assistant Dean for Facilities and Docket No. 030=31208

Chief Facilities for School
of Medicine
P. 0. Box 8010, 660 S. Euclid Avenue
St. Louis, MO 63110-1093

Dear Mr. Davis:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED JANUARY 12, 1994

This acknowliedges receipt of your letters dated February 10, 1994, and May 5,
1994, in response to our letter dated January 12, 1994, transmitting a Notice
of Violation, and our letter of April 8, 1994 responding to your letter dated
February 10, 1994.

In your letter dated May 5, 1994 you requested an additional 30 days to
respond to Violation 4A to License No. 24-00167-11 which involved the failure
to discontinue patient treatment when patient viewing via video camera was not
available. Please be advised that we are granting this extension for you to
respond to this violation for the reasons stated in your letter.

We have roviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examired during a future inspection,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by John R. Madera for

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

cc: John Eichling, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
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